
“REAL O’NEALS” TO AIR RERUN
Bill  Donohue  comments  on
tonight’s episode of “The Real
O’Neals”:

We won’t be commenting tomorrow on tonight’s episode of “The
Real O’Neals,” and that is because they are rerunning the
first episode, which aired March 2.

Next week they will air a new episode, but given that only
seven episodes have aired thus far, it is bizarre for ABC to
go back to the well—or in this case the gutter—so soon.

Perhaps this is an omen of what is to come. One thing is for
sure—we aren’t going away. Indeed, we will be back tomorrow
asking everyone to contact another one of the show’s sponsors.

Meanwhile, contact Disney/ABC chief Ben Sherwood and ask him
to do the right thing and cancel the show.

Contact: ben.sherwood@abc.com
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